
Board of Trustees 

Hollis Social Library 

April 10, 2018 

Library Meeting Room 

 

Trustees present: Bob Bartis, Sarah Booth, Merle Carrus, Amy Kellner, Jonie LaBombard, and Stephanie Stack 

Also present: Laura England, Library Director; Lt. Jay Maloney, Hollis PD; Bobbie Bagley, Director of Nashua 

Public Health Dept. 

1. The meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm. 

2. Bobbie Bagley gave a presentation on the drug identification and drug awareness materials and services that 

are offered by the Nashua Public Health Dept.  The trustees approved offering educational programs at the 

library for parents or parents with their children. 

3. 

Motion To approve the minutes of the March 2018 meeting. 

Made by Stephanie Stack Seconded by Amy Kellner 

Vote Unanimous 

 

4. Treasurer’s Report – Sarah Booth 

Motion To accept the Treasurer’s Report. 

Made by Merle Carrus Seconded by Stephanie Stack 

Vote Unanimous 

 

5. Directors Report – Laura England Klain 

She will be doing three interviews with candidates for the Youth Librarian position. 

6. The Annual Meeting will be next month. 

7. The meeting was adjourned at 8:28 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jonie LaBombard, Secretary 

 

 

 

  


